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NEWSLETTER EDITOR
Rosie Antonides WELCOME TO THE NEW MEMBERS
7312 Catboat Ct.
;"5;‘_65’;'(;""432033 WHO JOINED IN OCT. 2011
Pat Adams Marsha Baer
Contact Mudsock Quilters Guild at:
mudsockquiltersquild@yahoo,com Ruth Chrena Debbie Cobb
Judy Dunnigan Georgie Flynn
TREASURER,S REPORT Lynn Hllpp Karen Mitchell
Dana Salanders Sophia Ruth Uland
Beginning Balance Oct 1, 2011 $31550.00
Receipts Oct 2011 That makes our total membership 29!

Dues 10 @ $25.00 $250.00
Total Receipts & Bal $1800.00

Expenses Oct 2011

Speaker $75.00
Total Expenses $75.00
Balance 10/31/2011 $1725.00 Tom Turkey gives us a “Thumbs Up”!!

BLOCK OF THE MONTH SWAP

~Judy Dunnig@an—BLOCK OF THE MONTH CHAIRMAN ~

e Judy Dunnigan brings a new outlook to the Block of the Month. She will be
1 explaining it at our November meeting. It’s called a “Block of the Month
Swap”

Each member who wants to participate chooses a month in which she will
present a quilt pattern and give instructions to the rest of the group on the

construction of the block.

At the following month’s meeting, the blocks will be presented to that mem-
ber, and the next member will present her pattern and instructions. At the
end of the year each participating member of the Swap will have a turn and
will receive quilt blocks from the other members of the swap.

Guidelines: 1. Choose a quilt pattern, print out the instructions . 2. Give instructions on your fabric
preferences on what type of fabric you would like the rest of the block of the month of: i.e. Provide off
white fabric for the background and request the members make the rest of the block out of “earth tones”
or “Christmas prints” or “dark blues. OR you may provide all of the fabric for the block in a baggie with
instructions and pattern OR you may cut out the fabric for the entire block, and put it in a baggie with the
instructions and pattern Judy will explain more at the November meeting. Sounds interesting don't you
think!

She would like to meet with all members interested in joining a “Swap” after the meeting on Nov 14th.




